
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee: 
 
My name is George Morrison and I live and vote in New Haven. 
 
I am writing to urge your support for LCO#3471, a bill in support of police accountability. 
While most police officers a,e decent and law-abiding, there are a minority that give all  
police a black eye by their abusive behavior, but it must be acknowledged that they are 
rotten apples in the system because the system itself is severely handicapped and it begs  
long overdue correction. 
For the sake of the community and the police, it is essential that the systemic nature of 
the problem be exposed to the light and addressed by our legislature. 
Please act responsibility for the very people who have put you into office. 
Sincerely, 
George Morrison 
 


